
A big crowd of members and guests 
turned out for our traditional Christmas 

brunch with Santa on Dec. 14.
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Big Creek is pleased to announce that Todd Dunnaway will be our Head 
Golf Professional in 2015. Todd is replacing Eddie Roethlisberger who 
has accepted the head job at Ponca City CC in OK. Todd is coming to us 
from Pleasant Valley CC in Little Rock where he is currently the Head 
Golf Professional under Director of Golf Chris Mayes. Prior to that, Todd 
was an Assistant Golf Pro at Fayetteville CC and Blessings Golf Club in 
Fayetteville for a combined eight years.

The Big Creek Ladies' Golf Association held their 
annual Christmas party and gift exchange at the 
clubhouse on Tuesday, Dec. 9. We wished Head Pro 
Eddie Roethlisberger and Assistant Pro Casey Thoren 
good luck on their new ventures. Casey had worked 
with the ladies' league all year and we certainly will 
miss his sweet spirit!

Clubhouse News
Introducing Burger and Brew!!!
Every Wednesday night our dinner special will be our fabulous ½ lb. burger & a domestic draft beer 
with French fries and your choice of three of the following:
American, Cheddar, Swiss, Provolone or Blue Cheese, Sautéed Mushrooms, Sautéed Onions or 
Bacon. The cost will be $12.00 per person (excluding tax and gratuity). Our full dinner menu will be 
available.

Our Sunday brunch will be buffet only now through March from 11:00-2:00.

January is the beginning of a new quarter.  Don’t forget; our food minimums are $50.00 per month 
or $150.00 per quarter and EXCLUDE tax and tip.

RESERVATIONS PLEASE
In order to assure a positive dining experience for all Members, reservations are requested.  This 
assures the club can schedule the proper amount of staff to provide the best service possible. 

NEW MEMBERS:  Mark and Kaye Hollingsworth 
 

Thank You!
We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone that contributed to the sta�’s holiday fund.  Your 

thoughtfulness and generosity was greatly appreciated.


